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No.RW/NH-11064/1/91-DO I ' Dated, the 27th November, 1995
To

The Secretaries (dealing with Roads), Public Works Department of all State Govts. and Union Terfitories
(Except the State of Sikkim and Union Territory Administration of Lakshdeep, Dadar & Nagar Haveli and
Chandigarh) . _

Subject: Provision of safety measures at approaches to Railway level crossings

I am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letters of even number dated 26th October, 1993, Ist November, 1994
and 22nd February, 1995 regarding provision of safety measures at railway level crossings falling on National Highways.
A copy of this Ministry’s letter dated 22.2.95 is enclosed. :

2. The State Govts. were requested to issue urgent instructions to all concerned in the Department engaged in
National Highways and other Centrally financed road works for implementing the safety measure mentioned therein on
priority basis in order to complete the work by 31.1.94 and to send an implementation report in this respect. The
implementation report is still awaited from most of the State Govts. inspite of repeated reminders. It is again requested
that the implementation report may please be sent to this Ministry immediately, latest by 31st December, 1995.
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